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Some of us may have come into April wishing 

for a longer Spring Break, but this month 

was full of productive projects and big 

events.  Nothing like jumping right back into 

service to get you ready for the last few 

months of the school year!
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        Thank you so much to everyone who participated in MAST Key Club's 

Walk for Water!  MAST students, faculty, and even members of our 

nearby community came together to help raise money and awareness for 

the global water crisis.  Not even the rain could stop us from making 

progress towards our goal of building a well with this amazing event!  A 

special thank you goes out to Mr. Cuttrell for all of his work and 

dedication to making this event a success. 

          

WALK FOR WATER!
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UPCOMING EVENTS:

TUTORING: ONGOING

FULFILL FOOD BANK: MAY 3RD

INDUCTIONS: MAY 24TH

        Another session at Fulfill will be taking place in early May.  Be sure 

to sign up with Elizabeth Ellis to participate in this amazing cause!  Help 

sort food and work towards our district-wide goal of eliminating hunger 

in New Jersey.

       Calling all new members: come out on May 24th at 6:30 to be 

officially inducted into our Key Club!  Bonus: you get a pin.  Also 

included in the ceremony is awards and the swearing in of the new 

officers.  You don't want to miss this!  

        Volunteers are needed to help out with tutoring sessions Saturdays 

at multiple locations.  Many of the kids who attend are elementary and 

middle school-aged, so have no fear!  You can help.  Keep an eye out for 

emails from Dylan Sequeira for more details.

"THE HAPPIEST PEOPLE I KNOW 
ARE THOSE WHO LOSE 

THEMSELVES IN THE SERVICE OF 
OTHERS ." 

-GORDON B. HINCKLEY
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       Thank you to everyone who helped out with the Kiwanis Chicken Fry 

this month.  As always, Key Clubbers had a fantastic time serving as 

waiters and waitresses for Kiwanians and members of the community.  

It's always a great event when we work with our sponsoring Keyport 

Kiwanis Club! 

       Through this drive, Key Clubbers and Masties helped to gather much- 

needed supplies for the homeless in our area.  Thank you to everyone 

who donated!  Your generosity helps to change the lives of those in need. 

       Congratulations to all of our newly elected officers!  The results are 

as follows: 

Webmaster (appointed): Sarah Hanlon 

Editor: Libby D'Albero 

Treasurer: Catherine Wimmer 

Secretary: Sophie Allen  

Vice President: Paige Weinreich 

President: Carlee Dunn 

Lieutenant Governor: Katie Lynch 

      These new officers will be officially sworn in at our inductions 

ceremony this spring.  Until then, the current officers are busy teaching 

this group the ropes.  Our club will be in great hands yet again this 

coming year!

SERVICE RECAP:
KIWANIS CHICKEN FRY:

DRIVE TO BENEFIT THE HOMELESS:

NEW OFFICERS!
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THANKS FOR READING!

Lieutenant Governor of District 9: Maureen McLean 

(Congratulations to our new LTG elect!) 

President: Joey Schilke 

Vice President: Emily Fuller 

Secretary: Sophie Allen 

Treasurer: Paige Weinreich 

Webmaster: Joe Chiusano 

Editor: Carlee Dunn 

Advisors: Mrs. Trinidad 

                  Ms. Oppito  

                  Mr. Cuttrell

OFFICERS AND ADVISERS:

      Ever wanted to see how Key Club works on an 

international level?  Then we have the event for 

you!  This year's International Convention, which 

takes place from July 4-8 in Chicago, is sure to be a 

blast.  Meet Key Clubbers and Key Club board 

members from around the country and around the 

world while also seeing the city and learning about 

service!  It's a win in every way. 

     If you want more information, contact Katie 

Lynch, our Lieutenant Governor.  

ICON 2018!


